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Mary Costa
896 Quincy rd
Rumney, NH 03266

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have several major concerns regarding the Northern Pass project:

1. Impact on wilderness and wildlife
2. Subsequent impact on tourism not only in the White Mountains from across the state
3. The furthering of economic inequity as this project will Prophet very few significantly while offering a
little financial gain or employment for the. Furthermore this project will not reduce energy rates for New
Hampshire residents.

Put New Hampshire citizens first say no to the Northern Pass!

Sincerely,
Mary Costa
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